
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
           
  
TO:  All Elementary Schools 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS)  
  
SUBJECT: **IMPORTANT** IDENTIFICATION OF PARAPROFESSIONALS 
  
Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) requires that information on full-time and part-
time paraprofessionals (teacher aides) be collected. The on-line screen for updating this information will 
be available in the Personnel Reporting System (PERS) on October 29, 2003. All information must be 
entered on-line by 5:00 p.m. Friday, November 7, 2003. After this date, the screen will be inactivated. The 
attached document contains the instructions for updating this information. 
  
If there are questions regarding this process, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
 
























